
 
 
 
 

March 2022 
 

 

Thank you. Your generosity this past year toward the Port 
Edwards Education Foundation has been exemplary! Thanks 
to an enjoyable and successful golf outing and YOUR 
contributions, we were able to raise $22,446 last year. While 
we had fewer grant proposals than in years past, we were 
pleased to fund six thoughtful and well-written grants. 

An early mission statement I came across states that PEEF 
was being created to fund grants that, "prepare students to 
lead productive and rewarding lives in a dynamic world through 
exceptional learning opportunities." That is what we've done in 
the past, and with your continuing support, plan to do well into 
the future. 

Thanks to your generosity, to the hard-working staff, 
administration and students of the Port Edwards School District 
and to the foundation's all-volunteer board for doing - to 
paraphrase Theodore Roosevelt -what you can, with what you 
have, where you are, and I would add, doing it well! 

Once again, we’re looking forward to having you join us for 
our 16th annual Blackhawk golf scramble on June 20, 2022, at 
Lake Arrowhead’s Pines course. 

 

Sincerely, 

Corey Searles, Board President  

 

 


